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          February 3, 2023 

 

To Whom this May Concern: 

 

The Chesley & District Horticultural Society is hosting the OHA District 8 Annual 

General Meeting on April 15, 2023 in Chesley.  

One hundred (100) visitors are expected to arrive in our community on that day. 

This is a good time to showcase Chesley and Arran-Elderslie. The Society is looking 

for gift bag items like pens, lapel pins, and Chesley brochures to give our guests. 

Any items you can provide for this purpose would be much appreciated. Let us 

know if this is something that could be arranged. 

We look forward to hearing from you, 
Thank you, 
 

Lorna Kingston, President   Elaine King, Secretary 
Chesley & District Horticultural Society  Chesley & District Horticultural Society 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


